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May 8, 1986

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will acknowledge receipt of your "dxing" report of
October 10, 1985 and confirm that your report is accu-
rate. This will certify that you actually did hear
KOKB-AM in Blackwell, Oklahoma.

I appreciate your letter and am happy to welcome you to
our long list of national listeners!
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Wm. Stan Bivin
President
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405-363-4567 — 1 Radio Tower Road — Blackwell, OK 74631



